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I strongly oppose the further attempts at stripping away of our Constitutional Rights. 

HB 3076 is more gun-control, it undermines and is a direct violation of the 2nd 

Amendment. Although I am writing on my own behalf, I am a sitting Commissioner of 

Jackson County which has a 2nd Amendment Ordinance; an Ordinance that does not 

support the enactment of any State or Federal laws, regulations, or other restrictions 

which violate, or infringe on the rights of the people to bear arms as guaranteed by 

the 2nd Amendment to the Constitution of the United States and Article 1, Section 27, 

of the Oregon Constitution. This is Ordinance 2021-3 (Section 216.24).  

 

HB 3076 goes even further, in my opinion, to further impact legitimate business 

owners. Oregon just never ceases to amaze me how un-business friendly it 

continues to be by continuing to create more barriers, restrictions, regulations, and 

overreach to anyone who dare operate any private business, heaven forbid it be a 

gun dealer. 

 

Please do not support HB 3076. 

 


